
Generator Connection to Municipal Complex 

KITTERY, MAINE 

Addendum 1- Deadline Extension 

 

The bid deadline has been extended to February 27, 2019 at 2:00 PM. 

 

A question was asked at the optional pre-bid conference on February 14, 2019 regarding Note #2, 

drawing E-101 on page 18.  The question was raised as to whether the exception to Code requirements 

that was approved, still applies. 

 

We are still waiting to get an answer to this question and expect to have it by Monday, February 25, 

2019.  An addendum will be posted at that time to update all bid recipients with the answer.   

 


